
From: Jones Chan
To: BoardOperations
Cc: Daniel Freeman
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Salvation Army Redevelopment Plan
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 10:33:02 AM

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to urge your support for the approval 
of the Salvation Army redevelopment plan, as outlined in Item No. 8 under 
advisement from August 15, 2023.

The proposed plan entails delegating authority to the County Executive, or 
designee, to negotiate, execute, amend, or terminate an agreement with the 
Salvation Army. This agreement, not to exceed $4,000,000, will support the 
Salvation Army's short-term and long-term redevelopment plans through the 
establishment of a new Service Enriched Shelter at 359 North 4th Street in the City 
of San José.

I believe this redevelopment plan aligns with our community's values of 
compassion and support for those in need. By providing a service-enriched shelter, 
we can offer essential resources and assistance to individuals experiencing 
homelessness, helping them rebuild their lives and reintegrate into society.

Approving this plan not only demonstrates our commitment to addressing 
homelessness but also shows our dedication to fostering a caring and inclusive 
community. I urge you to consider the positive impact this redevelopment will have 
on the lives of vulnerable individuals in our county and to vote in favor of its 
approval.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Jones Chan
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